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The Knight’s Tablet 
“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul August 14, 2024 

Good Afternoon, 

Welcome back to another school year! At St. Paul School we will strive 

to Be the Light for all to see the God’s love!  Every Wednesday we will 

be sending out The Knight’s Tablet, our school newsletter.  Please 

look for important information, upcoming events, and the lunch 

menu.  If you have not logged into TeachrEase please do so ASAP. 

Thank you! 

Blessings to all, 



 

 

Upcoming Events 

Aug 20~ St. Paul PTO Meeting 

Aug 27~ Back to School Night K-8, 

Parents Only, 6:30pm in the gym 

Sept. 1~ Parish Picnic 

Sept. 2 ~ Labor Day– NO SCHOOL  

Sept. 6 ~Faculty Meeting-NOON 

DISMISSAL 

Servers Schedule 

 

Aug 15  D. Ferranto & K. O’Connor 

Aug 16  D. Ferranto & K. O’Connor 

Aug. 17 4:30 PM VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Aug. 18  7:00AM C. Hall, C. Hoff 

      9:00 AM M. & C. Lanham 

      11:00 AM K. Lickteig & N. Loy 

School News/Reminders: 

Please join us for a monthly  family rosary led by children on 

 Tuesday, September 3. Doors open at 6:30PM.  

Rosary begins at 6:45 PM.  All are welcome!  

https://school.st-paulchurch.org/sites/stpaulschool/files/uploads/documents/amazon_wish_list_5.pdf


 

 

NEW DISMISSAL PROCEDURES- PLEASE READ CAREFULLY.  

Pre-Kindergarten/Kindergarten/First Grade (If the youngest rider is in PK or grade 1)-Enter by Parish Center drive 

line up in the SCHOOL PARKING LOT in THREE rows facing Church Road. Please pull up to the car in front 

of you and put your car in “park”. If you are the first to arrive you will need to pull up to the end of the lot. 

**NOTE: If you need to turn right out of the school parking lot (toward the K.C. Hall) please be sure to get in the 

line closest to the school. Otherwise, all lines will be turning left out of the school parking lot. ONCE THE LOT 

IS SECURED YOU WILL NEED TO PICK YOUR CHILD UP FROM THE SAFETY AREA/SQUARE 

AND WALK DIRECTLY TO YOUR CAR AND BUCKLE UP!!  The lot will not be dismissed until all 

children are in their vehicle. 

2nd through 8th grade students in car/ carpool – Enter the parking lot on  Church Road  drive between the cemetery 

and the church drive all the way around and line up in the CHURCH PARKING LOT directly across from the 

school AND in the GRAVEL PARKING LOT.  If you park on the black top you need to face Church Road. No 

one is to leave by the south side (cemetery side) of the church.  Parents parking in the gravel lot MUST 

face north (toward the K.C. Hall) and MUST dismiss in that direction. You may not go south out of the 

gravel lot. PLEASE do not leave the gravel lot until cones are removed for you to exit. We will only be dis-

missing from ONE gravel lot exit. (please see the diagram) 

LATE ARRIVALS If you arrive late, please park in the Quilters Lot (by the ballpark) or the KC lot and wait 

for the school lot to be reopened. Once the cones are removed you may enter the school lot for late pick 

up. (Parish Center Drive) 

It is important to follow the guidelines of the parking lot for both the safety of the children and the fairness to 

those who are following the guidelines. SAFETY IS OUR MAIN FOCUS!!!! 



 

 



 

 



 

 

School News/Reminders: 



 

 


